
Subject: Open-Ordering for Flu Vaccines is Ending May 24, 2024 

Providers will not be able to order 2023-2024 influenza (flu) vaccines in the 
Vaccine Allocation and Ordering System (VAOS) after Friday, May 24 at 5 
p.m. If providers need to order flu vaccines after this date, they should 
contact their Responsible Entity (RE). 

Providers will be able to order 2024-2025 flu vaccines in VAOS in the fall of 
2024. 

Texas Department of State Health Services 
Immunization program 

 


